
Congratulations to the 2022 RACGP Award 
recipient for WA: 

Dr Craig Berg – General Practitioner of the 
Year: Awarded for his dedication to supporting 
patients in residential aged care facilities over 
many years. 

Craig has dedicated his career to caring for 
patients in residential aged care facilities and 
is renowned for providing compassionate and 
ongoing support to his patients, their families and 
to the facilities – often providing care 7 days a 
week and at any hour.
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Beyond his dedication to his patients,  
this recipient is a strong advocate for the 
profession and has been involved in teaching 
and training GPs. He has been a long standing 
examiner, former Assessment Panel Chair for  
the RACGP, a medical educator with WAGPET 
and GP supervisor.

In the height of the pandemic in 2022, he 
continued to provide care for his facilities, 
many of which were locked down with COVID 
outbreaks; caring for the most vulnerable of 
patients during a time of real need.
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March Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of West Perth’s 
residents celebrating in March. 

	y Filomena Clissa
	y George Kubacz
	y Daphne Gregson 
	y Tony Lightman 

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:
	y John Krasnostein
	y Rona Farrell
	y Pamela Folkes
	y Ivan & Maureen Howell
	y Carolynn Hudson

WEST PERTH

	y Jean Gardiner
	y Prue Mantack
	y Ernesto Rullo
	y Marion Joy

	y Michael Bussell
	y Jessie Zempilas
	y Graham Pervan
	y Horst Gasteiger
	y Margaret Sanders

WELCOME TO OUR NEW 
HEAD CHEF ROSHAN 

We asked Roshan what inspires him, see his answer below: 
I take my inspiration from many places and spaces. Meeting and 
interacting with so many people and learning about their journey  
inspires me. 

Thanks for sharing Roshan, we look forward to getting to know 
you more.



March Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s residents 
celebrating in March. 

	y Mary Wilson 
	y Des Thornton
	y Pamela Gannon
	y Sylvia Lucchesi

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:
	y Lina Spadaccini 
	y Kenn Gifford 
	y Merv & Mabel Gillam
	y Trish Lee

LEEDERVILLE

	y Bevan Trelaor
	y Jenny Jenkins
	y Rosaline Mason

STAFF SHOUTOUT

This month we would like to shoutout two amazing 
members of the Rosewood Team - Raji and Emma! 

Thanks for all your hard work, we appreciate all that 
you do for us here at Leederville.




